The Ball is rolling and most of the major costumes have been set.  To date, there are 21 people who have selected their major costumes.  Additional people have indicated a willingness to do major costumes, but have not selected a theme as yet.  I would like to have major costumes set within the next month, so that we can begin planning the CHORUSES!





The next ball meeting will be at the home of Gary McCoy and John Weinland, 4138 T. C. Jester, on Sunday, July 21, at 10 a.m.  John will be leading a workshop on back pieces.  We will have several samples of back pieces that have worked for different people in the past and a short discussion of how to decide which type is right for you.  This is an important workshop, so please plan to attend.





Future workshops will include ones on lighting, makeup and skull caps.  If there is any other area you would like to see covered, contact me and let me know!





Laissez Les Bons Temps Rouler!!!


                                                                                                -- Bruce Reeves


---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------





OTHER NOTES:





The last date to order pictues from Olympus XXVI will be at the meeting on June 22.


